Congratulations! The Lincolnwood School District 74 E-Rate Proposal Evaluation Committee
has awarded SHI International Corp. for E-Rate Funding Year 25 for the following service from
your proposal associated to Form 470 # 220004819:

Internal Connections:

» Hardware only purchase of Cisco access points, licenses, switches, and other equipment for a
total of $49,897.00.
« Purchase of maintenance support for Palo Alto firewall totaling $34,895.00.

Please make sure that you review our copy page with requires a signature from your company
representative. Please make sure your quote has the following:
o Term of Contract: April 7, 2022 through September 30, 2023
e Signature lines for both school with date and for countersignature from your
company representative on your quote
¢ Add name of School Todd Hall for the network switching equipment. Firewall will
be assigned to District office.

Please provide any documentation that is required to sign for our review and consideration. We
are requesting that drafts of your agreement/documentation be sent no later than Thursday,
2/24/2022 at 10:00 a.m. in order for us to review the information and start the signature process.
Should you have any questions on the E-Rate components required for the contract and/or
other documentation, please contact myself or Jane Kratochvil, our E-Rate Consultant at
jkratochvil@infiniteconnect.net or you may contact her at (773) 412-9072. My contact
information is below. Please ensure that you copy Jane with your documentation for review.

Thank you in advance and we are looking forward to working with you.
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